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EFRA ANNUAL MEETING 
Virtual Meeting  

 
          7-8th of November 2020 

  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

On behalf of EFRA, we hope that you and your family keep safe and healthy. It is my pleasure to invite 
you and your National Federation colleagues to participate at the EFRA AGM 2020. This year is been a 
special one, unprecedent in recent EFRA history, with most of the season cancelled due Coronavirus.  

 

As decided last year the date for the 2020 EFRA AGM is set to 7-8 of November and the venue will be 
Malmö (Sweden). Due the current COVID19 situation and restrictions of travelling, the EFRA Executive 
Committee in agreement with rest of the EFRA Board and Federation Members decided to make the 
meeting virtually through ZOOM application and to re-schedule the meeting in Sweden to 2021.  

 

An informal meeting will be held on Friday 6th of November at lunch time with Associate Members and 
some guests to talk about the current situation of races, feedback of RC Industry, thoughts about next 
RC season and future projects. Also Friday evening at 20.00 CET an EFRA room will be open in ZOOM 
for an informal chat. 

 

In addition to the details concerning the AGM you will also find enclosed forms relating to the 
administration aspects of the meeting.  

 

The General Treasurer, Mrs Jacqueline Aebi, has prepared a virtual registration in our website. If you 
have any questions concerning the documentation, please do not hesitate to contact her or the 
secretary by mail. 

 

Together with the rest of the EFRA Committee board I am looking forward to meet you at the coming 
EFRA virtual AGM.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Javier Garcia 
President   
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